
 
 
 
 
 
September 12, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 909 
RE: M&R Roadability Lane Discontinued at Chicago (Global 1), IL 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
The maintenance and repair roadability lane at the Union Pacific Chicago (Global 1), IL terminal 
will no longer be available effective immediately.  To accommodate your needs, Pacer Stacktrain 
will provide mobile trucks for assistance. 
 
In the event you need M&R services on terminal, please contact our M&R Team at 1-866-352-
4493. 
  
The M&R Rail Hotline Team assists carriers when they incur a bad order loaded unit on terminal 
by managing container/chassis repair through a Pacer Stacktrain maintenance and repair supplier. 
  
We appreciate your business. 
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